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1 March 2022 

Dear ,  
 
[Freedom of Information Act 2000]  
 
With regard to your request for information received by the Department on 3 
February 2022 which sought the following information: 
  
A list of the applicants for the Rural Halls Refurbishment Scheme 
 
I can advise that the Department has completed its search and can confirm that it 
holds the information you requested which is attached as a separate document 
within this email.  
 
The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not 
confer an automatic right to re-use the information.  Under UK copyright law you can 
use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and non-commercial 
research without requiring permission.  Similarly, information supplied can also be 
re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. 
 
For other forms of re-use, for example publishing the information, you would need 
the permission of the organisation or person who owns the copyright.  In the case of 
information produced by government departments and agencies you can re-use the 
information under the Open Government Licence.  For information about this please 
see http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/open-
government-licence.htm  






